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08th August 2013 

Dear Valued Stakeholder 

 

INVITATION TO ATTEND THE DEPARTMENTAL  

WOMEN’S MONTH CELEBRATIONS 

 

 The North West MEC responsible for Economic Development, Environment, Conservation and 

Tourism, Mme Motlalepula Rosho, cordially invites you to a business seminar focusing on Women 

in Mining. 

This is an interactive session where economical and practical spaces for interrogation of the 

challenges that impact on women in the above mentioned sector will be addressed. 

The details of the Business Seminar are as follows: 

Date : Friday, 16th August 2013 

Venue :  Orion Hotel in Rustenburg 

Time : 10h00 

 

Please confirm your attendance with either Mr Keorapetse Mosipidi at (018) 3877 864 

kmosipidi@nwpg.gov.za  or Tshepiso Mathloko at (018) 3877 864 matlhokot@nwpg.gov.za 

 

 
the DEDECT 
 
Department: 
Economic Development, Environment, Conservation and Tourism 
North West Provincial Government  
Republic of South Africa 
              

NWDC Building 
Cnr. University Drive & 
Provident Street 
Private Bag X15, Mmabatho, 
2735  
 

Tel: (018) 387 7860 
Fax: (018) 387 7901 

dseshabela@nwpg.gov.za 

 

OFFICE OF THE HOD 


